
Reporting Test Security Violations 

All suspected test security violations as defined in S.C. Code Ann. §59-1-445 (2004) or 2 S.C. Code Ann. Regs. 
43-100 (2011) must be reported to the South Carolina Department of Education (SCDE). 

The District Test Coordinator (DTC) and School Test Coordinator (STC) are responsible for conducting a 
comprehensive investigation of each allegation. The DTC must prepare and submit to the SCDE all required 
documentation. 
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